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 The 14th Gathering of Members of the Association of Iranian Ex-Participants in 

JICA Training Courses was held at Laleh Hotel in Tehran on February 19, 2014. For 

more than 50 years, JICA has continuously accepted over 3,000 Iranian trainees   

to Japan for various technical training programs. Mr. CHIBA, Minister of the 

Embassy of Japan, Mr. TAKEUCHI, Resident Representative of JICA Iran Office, 

H.E. Dr. DARIYANI, Deputy Vice-President for Coordinating the Implementation of 

Administrative Regulations of Vice-Presidency for Management Development and 

Human Capital, H.E. Mr. MOHAJER, Director-General for East Asia and the 

Pacific Department of the Iranian Foreign Ministry and Mr. RAZI’EE, President of 

JICA Alumni Association took part in this ceremony and delivered speeches. The 

hall was filled with about 200 Iranian Ex-Participants in JICA Training Courses, 

who held very active discussions among them.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Audiences           Mr. CHIBA, delivering speech  

 

 

 


